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                                          President’s Message: 
I hope you had a chance to hang out at our Orchid show a couple weeks ago.  We had 

a beautiful display and a good turnout considering the not so beautiful weather.   
I started making a list of people to thank and found this was truly a team effort.   

So,THANK YOU SO MUCH to all for making this event a success.         
.   

OSNN Meeting 
Thursday, March 7, 2019 ¤ 7PM (6:30 social) 

Moana Nursery Design Center 
 

 

♦ Rosemary Entsminger ♦ 
Moana Orchid Show Wrap up 

We had another successful show. We’d like to go over what we’d repeat 
and any changes we would like to try next year.  

We’d like your input. 
 

♦ Nick Spauldng ♦ 
Paphiopedilium x fanaticum “Box of Rain” 

My first AOS judging experience. 
What I learned and what I will do different next time. 

 
♦ Christie Iwahashi ♦ 

Creative Orchid Mounting 
If you have an orchid that you would like to mount/remount, bring 
(1) your orchid (2) bark or a piece of wood (3) Sphagnum moss 

(4) fishing line, dental floss, or fine flexible wire. 
 

 
Show-and-Tell 

Bring your blooming orchids for us to admire. 
Bring a snack to share and get a free raffle ticket. 

 
Board meeting 

TBA 
Meetings are open to all members. 

 

 

Next Meeting  
April 4, 2019 Jonathan Robbins, Flori Culture 
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